
 

Circular No. 87/2023-24                                                                                  26th October 2023  

“Grandparents are a delightful blend of laughter, caring deeds, wonderful 
stories and love."  

 
 
 
 
Greetings from AVN Vida International School! 
Dear Parent, 

The relationship shared between a child and the grandparent is a  pure and unconditional love. We 
invite our Grandparents for the ‘Grandparents’ Day’ which is to be held on 4th November 2023, to 
cherish the wonderful and precious bond and solicit enthusiastic participation of the grandparents with 
their children in a range of activities and friendly competitions.  

We invite both maternal and paternal grandparents of the 
child and grace the event with your presence. 

 

Special invitation and other details of the event will be 
shared shortly. 

Note:  

 Dress code for grandparents: Retro. 
 The special day is only for the grandparents of our 

pre-primary tiny tots. Parents are requested to give 
space for the children and their grandparents to 
have a joyful day. 

 Lunch will be provided for our beloved grandparents and students. 

 

 

Principal 

 

 


